
 

      November 15, 2022 

 

 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  

21 South Fruit Street 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Re: Docket No. DW 22-058 (Bedford Waste Services Corporation) 

 Request for Change in Rates 

 NH Department of Energy Position Statement from Docket No. DW 22-054 

  

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

On September 9, 2022, Bedford Waste Services Corporation (Bedford Waste or the 

Company) petitioned for approval of approximately $201,743 in financing which the 

Public Utilities Commission (Commission) docketed as DW 22-054.  Shortly thereafter, 

the Company filed its Notice of Intent to File Rates in the above-referenced docket on 

September 15, 2022. 

 

On October 27, 2022, the NH Department of Energy (DOE) filed is Position Statement in 

Docket No. DW 22-054, which, in part, recommended that the financing request be 

examined in conjunction with Bedford Waste’s pending rate request within Docket No. 

DW 22-058.  As such, please accept the attached DOE Position Statement for filing in the 

Company’s rate request docket so that both docket records reflect the DOE’s 

recommendation.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this request.  Pursuant to current Commission policy, this 

filing is being made electronically only. 

  

      Sincerely, 

 

      /s/ Christopher R. Tuomala 

 
      Christopher R. Tuomala 

      Hearings Examiner/Department Attorney 
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